1235 – 0016 Nonsubstantive Change Request
The Department submitted the 60-day notice for this information collection request on February 14, 2024. The 30-day notice was published on July 22, 2024. Subsequently, this information collection request was approved, and the new expiration date of the forms is August 27, 2027. 
The Department is now submitting the Spanish versions of WH-530, WH-535, and WH-540 as a nonsubstantive change. 


